Cheung Chau Sacred Heart School Notice (E23/24/112A)

5th December, 2023

Dear Parents,
Sacred Heart Schools Christmas Carnival (P1 —6)

The school will hold a Christmas Carnival on 16" December (Saturday). We would like to invite
all kindergarten students, nursery school students, and their parents to share the joy of
Christmas. There will be crafts, creative art, drones, different games booths and more. You are
welcome to participate. We also sincerely invite you to participate in volunteer works on that day.
The details are as follows:

Date : 16" December, 2023 (Saturday)
Time: 1:00 pm — 4:00 pm
* 1:30 pm Sacred Heart Kindergarten students performance
Show Time : | % 2:00 - 3:00 pm  Miss Ka Foo parent-child concert
* 3:30 pm Our school students performance
Notes : Students are recommended to wear Christmassy clothings.

Please fill in the reply slip below and return to your class teacher. Should you have any queries,
please contact Vice Principal Chan at 2981 0330.

Yours faithfully,

A\

a_\
Ms. Ng LaiYing'
Principal

Cheung Chau Sacred Heart School Notice (E23/24/112A)
Sacred Heart Schools Christmas Carnival (P1 —6)

Dear Principal,
| acknowledge receipt of the above notice and fully understand its content.
My child LI will /7 [ will not join the activity.

L] I am pleased to volunteer myself, | can come at :
[] 12:45-2:00pm [ 2:00-3:00 pm [] 3:00—4:00 pm to
[] take photos [] manage a game booth

or

[ ] | cannot attend this event as a volunteer

Signature of Parent: Emergency Tel No :
Name of Parent: Date :
* Please tick the appropriate box.




